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This is our fifth newsletter. While we are coming to the end of our project, we have organised  Cultural 
Ambassadors Training and Workshops. This newsletter will provide brief summaries about the workshops.
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Two Intercultural Ambassadors Workshops in Athens 
May 2015. 
The first day  4 CAs from Albania, Pakistan Congo and 
Sudan did their presentations in the Municipality of Agia 
Paraskevi conference room. The next day at ACP’s 
offices in Athens, 4 CA’s from Romania, Albania, Ukraine 
and Egypt did their presentations. Both workshops were 
successful, more than 25 people attended each and the 
discussions after presentations were very interesting and 
productive.

Moving from the Margins of Society

TURKEY

GREECE

NORWAY

http://movingfrommargins.eu/

	Slide 1
	Slide 2

